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Here are the most recent health care related regulatory developments as published in the New
Jersey Register on January 5, 2015:

On January 5, 2015 at 47 N.J.R. 107, the Department of Human Services published notice of
its adoption of amendments to its rules governing advance directives for mental health care.

On January 5, 2015 at 47 N.J.R. 118, the Department of Banking and Insurance published
notice of its adoption of amendments to its rules governing advance Small Employer health
Benefit Plans.

On January 5, 2015 at 47 N.J.R. 120, the State Board of Pharmacy published notice of its
adoption of amendments to its rules governing minimum standards for container integrity.

On January 5, 2015 at 47 N.J.R. 232 through 233, the Department of Health published notice
of its cancellation of the Certificate of Need calls for the following services: adult and pediatric
comprehensive rehabilitation services; intermediate and intensive care bassinets and
changes in membership of maternal and child health consortia; pediatric and specialized long-
term beds and services; and psychiatric beds and services.
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